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3rd October 2025 

 
Parents’ Evenings – October 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are delighted that our children are settling back into school so well. We are inviting 
parents into school for parents evening this term. This will give you an opportunity to look 
at your child’s work as well as talk to their teacher. This meeting is for parents and there is 
no creche facility available. Any younger children accompanying their parents need to 
remain with them at all times. For parents of children with SEND, please note SSPs will be 
shared with you as part of the meeting.  
 
To assist with arranging the meetings, we are using a system where parents can book their 
appointment online through the Arbor Parent App. (To set this up, please refer to the 
separate letter already received regarding Arbor Parent Portal and App). 
 
There are two evenings for parents to choose from for their appointment: 
 

Monday 20th October 3.30pm – 5.30pm 
Thursday 23rd October 3.30pm – 5.30pm 

 
Please make sure you book your parents evening as soon as possible to ensure you get the 
best time for you. 
 
For further information on booking through the Arbor Parent App, please click the link: 
https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/203792102-Booking-Guardian-
Consultations-Parent-s-Evenings-on-the-Parent-Portal-or-Parent-App 
 
Appointments must be booked by midday on Friday 17th October. 
 
Again, as this is a new system for all, please bear with us if there are any issues. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Hallsworth 
 
Head of School 
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